CASLPM

Council Meeting Highlights April 24, 2023

The College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba protects and serves
the public by regulating and ensuring competent, safe, ethical practice of audiologists and
speech-language pathologists in Manitoba. At every regular Council meeting, the Registrar and
President report on operations of the College and correspondence with local and national
regulatory bodies. The financial condition of the College is reviewed and discussed, and all
committee chairs provide updates on committee work. Statutory Committees are the Complaints
Investigation Committee, the Inquiry Committee, and the Continuing Competency Committee.
Standing Committees such as the Practice Advisory Committee and ad hoc committees or
working groups (created as needed) also give regular updates.

Items of Note to Registrants as of April 24, 2023

e The CASLPM office team is reviewing application processes to ensure best practices and
compliance with requirements from the Fair Registration Practice Office. Discussions will
be held at the June meeting of Council.

e CASLPM is submitting changes to General Regulation 192/2013 to the Minister of Health
related to the requirement of Provisional applicants to complete a national exam prior
to registration in Manitoba. The changes being proposed include modifying the
extension period for provisional applicants to 24 months to complete instead of 36 and
modifications to cancellation for reasons relating to incompletion of the exam.
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